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It's been a while, but the Easter Bunny is back in action! Grab the kids and head down to 
Photos with the Bunny, which will take place from noon to 3 p.m. Saturday, March 27 at 
the Oak Park Avenue train station, 6700 South St., Tinley Park. 
 
Tickets will be required for the event, and registration opens at 10 a.m. Monday, March 
8 on the event's Ticket Tailor page. Registration will be limited to Tinley Park residents 
through March 15; tickets will be available to everyone after this date. When 
registering, families will be asked to select an arrival time. Tickets will be scanned at the 
door. 
 
Families will take their own photos, so make sure to bring your camera or smart phone! 
Please note that this is a no-contact event. 

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/villageoftinleypark/490641

